
Bradbury Public School 

Non-local Enrolment Policy 
 
The Department’s Enrolment of Students in NSW Government Schools policy entitles parents to enrol 
their child at the local school within the designated intake area which the child is eligible to attend. 
School intake areas can be found online at https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Non-local enrolments can only be considered if our school has capacity. Applications will be assessed 
by our school’s enrolment panel against the following criteria, which in order are: 

1. Siblings are already enrolled at the school 
2. Recent changes to local intake area boundaries 
3. Compassionate circumstances  

Prior to lodging 

• Non-Local Enrolment applications will only be considered if the applicant confirms that they 
have contacted their local “in area” school.  
 

Enrolment Caps 

• Each school has an establish enrolment cap, based on available permanent accommodation. 
• No additional accommodation (permanent or demountable) will be provided to cater for 

increased enrolments resulting from non-local placements. 
 

Local Enrolment 

• Students who reside within the Department of Education (DoE) designated drawing area for 
Bradbury Public School are accepted for enrolment. 

• The school will seek evidence demonstrating local resident status through the provision of 
current original documents – nowra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

Non-Local Enrolment 

• Parents or caregivers reserve the right to apply for non-local placement of their child. 
• The school has established a placement panel to consider and make recommendations on all 

non-local enrolment applications. 
• In assessing applications, the placement panel will only consider matters presented on the 

application form which address the above criteria. Please attached any supporting 
documentation which may support your application. 

• The school’s placement panel meet each term. Parents/ caregivers will be advised in writing of 
the placement panel’s outcome and the reason/s why the application was not successful.  
  

https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/

